Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 24™" August
2023

The Chairman opened the meeting.

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 17™ August 2023. The minutes were
accepted unanimously as a true record.

Matters Arising.

Allowing people to become members in November and December was agreed.
Large print notices were requested for notice boards in the Hall.

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted.
Correspondence.

A message to start a darts team was read to the committee.

Duties were allocated.

Any other business.

The increase in visitors’ prices was clarified.

Damaged tables in the skittle alley were reported.

Peter Alan services were discussed.

The pros and cons of changing the Club name was discussed.

The condition of the smoking area was reported and painting the railings was requested.

The Chairman closed the meeting.



